
 Livonia Public Schools 
  
 
Date:   May 27, 2020 
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:   Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 
RE:       Michigan High School Athletic Association (MHSAA) Membership 

Renewal 
 
Michigan secondary schools that wish to participate in MHSAA post-season 
tournaments must be members of the MHSAA.  MHSAA Membership renewal is an 
annual procedure that confirms our acceptance to adopt and abide by the MHSAA 
Constitution and By-Laws.  There is no fee to be an MHSAA member school. 
 
The Membership Resolution must be approved and signed by the Board of Education 
and returned to the MHSAA before August 1, 2020.  I am requesting that our annual 
MHSAA Membership Renewal be placed on the agenda of the June 1, 2020 Committee 
of the Whole meeting of the BOE.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


